
WRITING A QUERY LETTER FOR SCREENPLAY

Barri Evins essential pointers on the steps to writing a killer query letter that succeeds in getting a response, not the
query letter that leaves you.

Generally speaking, they will often be ignored and thrown away. That's all it needs to do! Most industry
professionals prefer a standard, no-frills business letter. No joke. Tips for Writing Screenplay Query Letters
The following tips will help you write a quality screenplay query letter and protect your script. Love32 Ah, the
query letter. Take the leap with this powerful tool, because it has the power to pay off in the only way that
counts â€” getting someone to want to read your material. Little Miss Sunshine A group of seven former
college friends gather for a weekend reunion at a South Carolina winter house after the funeral of one of their
friends. As you know, it wound up with John Cusack , but Tom credited his persistent query letters for getting
it off the ground. They may ask for a synopsis. You included autographed headshots of yourself. Scriptwriting
Goldmine : The Scriptwriting Goldmine forum has a helpful discussion thread where writers share their advice
and experience writing screenplay query letters. Many editors do not respond to queries without SASEs. There
is NO excuse for laziness or stupidity. Click to tweet this article to your friends and followers! If it doesn't
grab me by the third sentence, I'm on to the next one. If you do not have any film- or writing-related
experience you may want to briefly state, for example, your profession, the college you attended, or what
inspired you to write your screenplay as it specifically relates to your subject matter. A twelve-year-old boy,
wishing to be big, wakes up the next morning in the body of a thirty-year-old man, and must attempt to live
the life of a successful urban professional while trying to reverse the spell. You quote box office grosses of
movies because you think it means yours will be likewise successful. For further information check this
webinar. It's been done. Do not â€” I repeat: Do Not â€” attach a one-page synopsis. This may not be the right
business for you. You can also include any of your credits or credentials. I think you know the answer to that.
I know that queries can lead to getting your material read and, if not sold, then creating a fan in the business
who can get your material to others, possibly helping you find an agent or manager. The competition is
staggering. A poor substitute is going on and on about complimentary coverage. For the record, of the ish
queries, I gave 35 query letters back to the agent to look at. No explanation. Let me know in the comments.
We optioned it, and I believe my old company still has it optioned. Why would I steal your script and get
myself into a lawsuit? Mention if the script is complete and how long it is. Spell-checking is not enough. You
need at least 2 polished and ready scripts for agents to care about you. You start your query with a ridiculous
rhetorical question.


